
Beach Clean-up 

On Saturday, 23 

September, the 

IBDP students of 

Geitonas School 

carried out a 

beach cleanup at 

Faliro (SEF) in 

cooperation with 

HELMEPA. This 

was their 2nd CAS 

activity for this 

academic year 

that spread the 

message that we 

can all be 

concerned 

citizens who can 

make the local 

beaches a more 

pleasant and safer 

place for 

everyone.  

 

We are proud of our students! 

 


